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TESTIMONY 

THE LIBERTARIAN PARTY OF HAWAII 

c/o 1658 Liholiho St #205 

Honolulu, HI 96822 

 

January 30 2017 

 

RE: HB 293 to be heard, Wednesday February 1,  in Room 325 at 2PM 

 

To the members of the House Committee on Judiciary  

 We oppose this bill.  The action described is a non-violent petty offense that needs more 

effective enforcement to address; not tougher sentencing.  Every session there are lots of bills 

that will lead to increases in our incarcerated population and few that will reduce it.  I wish for 

each one of these lock ‘em up bills you would obligate yourselves to support one to ease prison 

overcrowding.   

 Signed: 

  
Tracy Ryan, Chair 
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